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CITY OF SHORELINE 
 

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
SUMMARY MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Monday, July 23, 2012 Conference Room 104 - Shoreline City Hall 

5:15 p.m.  17500 Midvale Avenue N. 

 

 

PRESENT: Mayor McGlashan, Deputy Mayor Eggen, and Councilmembers Hall, 

McConnell, Roberts, Salomon, and Winstead 

 

ABSENT: none 

 

STAFF: Julie Underwood, City Manager; Debbie Tarry, Assistant City Manager; 

Mark Relph, Public Works Director; Scott Passey, City Clerk 

 

GUESTS: None 
 

  

At 5:20 p.m., the City Council met outside the City Hall entrance and then commenced a 

tour of various sites in the City to inspect sidewalks. Councilmember Hall did not attend 

the sidewalks tour. 

 

At 6:25 p.m., Mayor McGlashan commenced the second portion of the Special Meeting 

in Conference Room 104.  

 

The Council engaged in a brief discussion about the criteria for priority sidewalk 

construction and related issues such as accident data, traffic volumes, and grant funding. 

They discussed the list of priority sidewalk locations on 1
st
 Avenue, Ashworth Avenue, 

5
th

 Avenue, 25
th

 Avenue & Briarcrest, and the entrance to Richmond Beach Saltwater 

Park. There were opinions expressed about the prioritization process and whether 

recommendations should be provided by Council or by the staff. 

 

There was a brief discussion about the street vacation request as well as cut-through 

traffic and other impacts on traffic circulation at N 145
th

 Street in the Briarcrest 

neighborhood. 

 

At 6:55 p.m., Mayor McGlashan declared the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Scott Passey, City Clerk 
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